
 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 
 

 

 

 

 

Milan, 3 August 2018  

 

Today, CONSOB notified the Company of the objections 

pursuant to art. 187-septies of Legislative Decree no. 58/1998, 

following the inspection initiated by CONSOB on 19 October 

2016 concerning, among other things, circulation reporting 

procedures. 

 

The Company will submit its own written rebuttals to the 

Administrative Sanctions Office of CONSOB within the time 

limits of law.  
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